
RESOLUTION NO. 228 

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY OF BETHEL AUTHORIZING THE 
CITY MANAGER TO ENTER INTO AN AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE 
ASSOCIATION OF VILLAGE COUNCIL PRESIDENTS HOUSING 
AUTHORITY AND THE CITY OF BETHEL TO OBTAIN A GRANT IN 
THE AMOUNT OF $20,000 FROM THE DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY 
AND REGIONAL AFFAIRS TO BE USED FOR PRELIMINARY WQRK_.QN 
THE A.V.C.P. HOUSING AUTHORITY ELDERLY HOUSING PROJECT. 

WHEREAS, the Association of Village Council Presidents 
Housing Authority is charged with the responsibility 
of developing housing to meet the needs of families 
with\n the region requiring financial assistance, and 

WHEREAS,there is an apparent need for housing for 
elderly persons residing in Bethel and nearby communities, 

and 

WHEREAS, funds are available in the amount of $20,000 
from the Department of Community and Regional Affairs 
for the purpose of planning, financing, and design for 
an elderly project in Bethel, and 

WHEREAS, the City of Bethel and the A.V.C.P. Housing 
Authority have a mutual interest in providing senior 
citizens housing. 

NOW THEREFORE LET IT BE RESOLVED, that the City Council 
of the City of Bethel authorizes the City Manager to enter 

into an agreement between the Association of Village 
Council Presidents Housing Authority to obtain a grant 
in the amount of $20,000 from the Department of Community 
and Regional Affairs to be used for preliminary work on 
the A.V.C.P. Housing Authority Elderly Housing Project. 

Passed and Approved this __ ~'~'• __ day of _____ •~·~'•.L._1978. 

By: 
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MAYOR 
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CITY CLERK 


